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Dexter Kindergarten Screening to be Held March 25,
2022
MARCH 04TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter Kindergarten Screening to be Held March 25, 2022

Dexter, MO - On March 25th Southwest Elementary will hold Kindergarten Screening
Day for the 2022-2023 school year.

The screening will take place at the Bearcat Event Center from 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.

Children who will be 5 years old by July 31, 2022 will be eligible to participate in the
screening.

Southwest Elementary office will accept appointments through Friday, March 11, 2022. 
Please call (573) 614-1015 for an appointment.

If your child is currently enrolled in preschool at Southwest Elementary you will NOT
need to make a screening appointment.
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